
Arlo Burk was the Greeter. 

  

CANCELLED - THE PIZZA RANCH FUNDRAISER FOR NOVEMBER 12TH.  DO NOT SHOW UP TO WORK.  WE 

GOT KNOCKED OFF THE SCHEDULE WITH A NEW MANAGER THAT STARTED A NEW CALENDAR AND DID 

NOT HAVE THE PREVIOUS MANAGER’S SCHEDULE.   

  

Bill Treadway showed the updated Council Bluffs Cosmopolitan Club brochure.  Please use this brochure 

to promote the club, provide information on our mission, and recruit members. 

  

Brandy with New Vision was on hand to receive a $500 donation.  I took a picture but forgot to 

download it from my phone at work.  I will try and forward the picture later this week.   

  

Next Month donation is to Care and Share. 

  

Bill Kealy provided the club with his BIO.  He is a life time Council Bluffs native and provided us with the 

story of his life in CB. 

  

PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES IF YOU HAVE NOT YET. 

  

Next Pal’s Event is scheduled for December 28th.  More information forthcoming. 

  

Committees provided reports.   

  

Moved and seconded and all voted yes that the high school graduate scholarships will total $2,000.  The 

amounts and number of the scholarships is still being discussed as well as the qualifications.   This will be 

an annual amount for 2019 only. 

  

Cornbelt meeting is on November 3rd in Sioux City.  Several members are planning on attending. 

  

Steve Wymore suggested that a committee be installed to provide rides for members who need rides 

due to various situations.  Don Croson was in attendance due to Steve Wymore picking him up.  If you 

are interesting in helping with this committee and/or providing rides, please let me, Bill Treadway, or 

Steve Wymore know. 

  

Next Meeting at Village Inn 7:00 AM, November 13th. 

  

AGAIN – THE PIZZA RANCH NOVEMBER 12TH FUNDRAISER HAS BEEN CANCELLED, PLEASE DO NOT 

SHOW UP TO WORK. 

  

Darin Hartman won the drawing.  The “NUT” drawing was a member in attendance but was not at the 

last meeting at the Village Inn.  The money rolls over just like the lottery.  Big, big money continues to 

build.  Attend and you might win! 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Doug Moore – Secretary  

 


